
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £92.00 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 1 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
  

Last week the Wellbeing in 
Mind team set up a 
Kindness Board in school 
for students to reflect upon 
during their lunch break. 
 

They looked at: 
 

 The benefits of 
being kind 

 What we consider 
acts of kindness to 
be 

 General advice on 
mental wellbeing 

 

Thanks to everyone who 
took time to visit the 
board. 

Quiz night, Thursday 29 February 
The Sun Inn, Pickering 

 

Our HSA's next fundraising event is a local pub quiz! So, if you 
know the difference between Harry Potter and Aristotle, or 

Banksy and the Baroque, this might be for you!? 
 

It’s 6 per team/table – if you would like to join us, please phone 
Rob asap on 07727 569505 to book. All money raised is for 

Welburn Hall School, so please come along. 



   
 

 

 
 
  

Preformal fully enjoyed getting back 
into the hydropool, particularly our new 
starters who were doing it for the first 
time.  
 
The whole group listened very well to 
instructions and a great time was had 
by all.  



   
 

 

 
 
 

We’re very lucky at Welburn Hall School to have such a wonderful space in 
which to explore. 

 
As part of their outdoor learning, Mr Kaufman’s class really enjoy their farm 

visits to feed our animals. 


